
 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Thomas Horn
To: Rob Wexler
Cc: Heckel, Hank (MYR); Muduroglu, Maryam (WAR); Foster, Meron (ADM); Duning, Anna (MYR)
Subject: Re: Grant Agreement
Date: Friday, January 5, 2024 4:40:31 PM

 

I think it’s fine.

Tom

On Jan 5, 2024, at 12:51 PM, Robert A. Wexler <wexler@adlercolvin.com>
wrote:

looks fine to me.
 
 

Robert Wexler
Adler & Colvin
135 Main Street, 20th Floor
San Francisco, CA  94105
415/421-7555 (phone)
415/421-0712 (fax)
wexler@adlercolvin.com

 
The information in this e-mail may be privileged, confidential, and
protected from disclosure.  If you are not the intended recipient, any
dissemination, distribution, or copying is strictly prohibited.  If you think
that you have received this e-mail in error, please e-mail the sender at
wexler@adlercolvin.com, and delete all copies.  Thank you.
 

From: Heckel, Hank (MYR) <hank.heckel@sfgov.org> 
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 11:19 AM
To: Thomas Horn >; Robert A. Wexler
<wexler@adlercolvin.com>
Cc: Muduroglu, Maryam (WAR) <maryam.muduroglu@sfgov.org>; Foster, Meron
(ADM) <meron.foster@sfgov.org>; Duning, Anna (MYR) <anna.duning@sfgov.org>
Subject: Grant Agreement
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Adler & Colvin. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.
Tom, Rob,



 
Please see the proposed Grant Agreement between the Special Events Committee and
the San Francisco Police Department providing for the Committee to provide a grant of
up to $6.5M to SFPD on the condition that it be used to cover overtime expenses
incurred during APEC.  The payment is to be provided in two installments, with a first of
$5M delivered in a reasonable time following execution of the grant and a second of up
to $1.5M anticipated to be provided later in Q1 of this year.
 
This is based on discussions with Maryam and my understanding of Special Events’
intentions.  This has been approved in substance by the Mayor’s Office, SFPD, and the
City Attorney’s Office.  We are submitting a resolution to the Board of Supervisors on
Tuesday that will allow PD to enter into the agreement and accept the funds.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or comments.  When the resolution is
approved, the agreement can be signed by the parties.
 
Regards, 
 
Hank Heckel
Legal Compliance Officer
Office of the Mayor
City and County of San Francisco




